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CITY OF NORMAN, OK 

STAFF REPORT 

 

 

MEETING DATE: 04/12/2022 

REQUESTER: Stacey Clement, Community & Staff Service, Police Department 

PRESENTER: Kevin Foster, Chief of Police 

ITEM TITLE: CONSIDERATION OF ACCEPTANCE, REJECTION, AMENDMENT 
AND/OR POSTPONEMENT OF A DONATION IN THE AMOUNT OF 
$2,000 FROM THE OKLAHOMA POSTAL EMPLOYEE BENEVOLENT 
SOCIETY TO BE USED FOR THE K-9 UNIT AT THE NORMAN POLICE 
DEPARTMENT AND BUDGET APPROPRIATION AS OUTLINED IN THE 
STAFF REPORT. 

  

BACKGROUND: 

Linda Melton presented the Norman Police Department with a donation in the amount of $2,000 
on behalf of the Oklahoma Postal Employee Benevolent Society.   In accordance with City Code 
Section 8-111, any donation valued above $250 shall be required to be accepted by the Council 
of the City of Norman prior to any use or disbursement of such moneys.  

DISCUSSION: 

This is a private, unsolicited donation from the Oklahoma Postal Employee Benevolent Society 
to be used for the equipment needs and care of animals in the Norman Police K9 unit.  It was 
provided with no other stipulations.   

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the $2000 donation be accepted and deposited into the Police Donations 
account (106-363376) and appropriated into the Patrol Minor Equipment & Tools-Other account 
(10660322-43699).   


